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___________________________________________________

Year 5 Summer 2 Newsletter
	English

Writing

This term’s English will be based on the book, Macbeth (A Shakespeare story) by Andrew Matthews.

Over the course of the half-term, pupils will read the text together as a class and complete a number of writing activities linked to the events of the story.

This will culminate in an extended piece of narrative writing.
Reading

Each class will read ‘Treason’ as their whole class reading book to develop reading skills.

Each pupil has a reading record and will be able to choose a book at their level to read for enjoyment at home. Books will be expected in school each Friday. On this day, they will be checked/changed each Friday morning and progress on a class chart logged with certificates for milestones of the number of books read. 

	Maths

In maths, pupils will be looking at the topic of properties of shape. Following this, the rest of the half-term will focus on position and direction and converting units of measure.
In addition, one morning a week will have an extra focus on times tables for all children using TT Rockstars.


	Century Tech

Every Monday morning,the children will be completing a century tech lesson recapping learning or focusing on a specific skill. 


	History

The topic for the first three weeks of the half-term is the Tudors.
In week one, we will be looking at the British History and identifying who the Tudors were and where they came from.

In week two, the focus will turn to how Tudors secured power and the different classes. 


	Science

The topic for the three weeks following the Tudors will be ‘animals including humans’. 

In the topic, children will learn about gestation periods of mammals, the stages of development in humans and the physical and mental changes to the body as it ages.

 

	French/ PSHE

French and PSHE takes place each Friday afternoon. In PSHE, we will be looking at physical changes between boys and girls during puberty and using the correct names for parts of the body. Long term plans can be found on the school website.  

	P.E

All classes have P.E on Tuesday and Thursday. 
The topic this half term will be Rounders.
Please ensure your child has the correct kit (yellow polo shirt and black shorts – available for purchase from reception), including footwear (trainers/pumps). Pupils without the correct kit will not be able to take part on health and safety grounds.



	Homework

Homework will be set every Friday.
It will be required by the next Friday.
It will be comprised of work that re-caps the learning, which has gone on in class that week. Homework will be set for three subjects and may vary weekly:
Maths

Spelling

English
It is expected that all homework is completed and returned to school. A log will be kept of pupils returned work.



Kind regards

Miss Jay

Miss Braithwaite 

Mr Armstrong
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